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Faith celebrated 

her 4th birthday. 

Thank you for    

sharing your photo! 

 

Happy Birthday to all children who           

celebrate in  May 

Amelia -Skye-Isla -Louis 

Yuvraj-Haiden 

Happy Ramadan to families who celebrate 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have a family celebration or birthday that 

you wish to share, please contact us via our 

email address 

ph.eyfshomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Don’t forget to send in your photos and any work you 
want to share, check or get marked.  

 Make sure you email your Year group on …    

 
ph.eyfshomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 

 

E-Safety 

During the school closure, we know that 
children have a greater exposure to the 

online world. It is really important that they 
keep themselves safe. Children and parents 

can take part in a range of activities at: 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  

If you have any concerns, regarding your 
child’s safety online, and you believe they 

are being targeted, you can report this 
through CEOP, the online police. 

https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/  

Luke enjoys    

Dough- Disco 

Alfie loves his 

Easter  bonnet 

and wears it a 

lot! 

Nishaan creates a 

Forky.  

Send us pictures 

of your creations. 

A Place to Grow 

Perry Hall News!  

Nursery 

Wednesday 6th May  

Hope you are all safe and well !  
As you will already know—Friday 8th May is VE day. To commemorate this 

important time we have dedicated our third year 
group newsletter to finding out more about VE day and to 
celebrate its 75th anniversary. We have also included lots of 
your photos in this newsletter—thank you to all that have been 
sending them in—keep on sending them!  

 

Please stay safe and get in touch via email or phone if you 
require any support.   Miss Kohli 

The staff across have created a fun video 

sending you all a message. To view it 

please visit the school website or click 

on the link below:  

Video Link 

Dear Parents and Children, 
During these difficult times, I have really 
enjoyed seeing the photos of the activities 
completed by our Nursery children. They 
have certainly put a smile on my face! 
Every photograph has reminded me that 
better times are just around the corner. I 
look forward to seeing all soon, but in the 
meantime keep sending in your wonderful 
photos and message. They brighten up 
our day.  
Mrs Powell xx 

The key worker 

children at school 

have been busy 

decorating              

Miss Kohli’s office 

window! 

Sehaj has created 

a rainbow with his 

family at home, 

using coloured 

sweets! 

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/
https://youtu.be/9MAk71vUjzU


VE Day Teddy Bears Picnic 

Celebrate VE day 2020 at home with your family. Work 

together to prepare and enjoy you teddy bears picnic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Isla’s mission to catch Evil Pea! 

Darcey’s vegetables had a race, 

see the winner on the podium. 

Lots of children have been      

enjoying Supertato. 

Do you notice the bunting (flags) in the VE day photo? 

You can create you own, it’s easy!  Watch this video 

for some ideas. https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=6Hc_hRTEIH4&feature=youtu.be  

Help your family to 

create some picnic 

food using ingredients 

you have in the house. 

Here are a few ideas 

Sandwiches- Crisps–           

Samosas -Fruit-Salad-                  

Cakes– Ice cream-  
Find your teddies or 

soft toys and a blanket.  

Position inside or       

outside.  

Choose your favourite bear 

story to read together with 

your family. If you haven’t 

got any at home, don’t   

worry . Have  a look online. 

or YouTube.   

Enjoy your teddy bears picnic. 

If you get chance take some 

photos we’d love to see them.  

Ask a grown up to email them 

to us.  

ph.eyfshomelearning@perryhallmat.co.

uk 

Listen to Sam and his Dad remembering 
the war on Cbeebies radio.  
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/radio/
my-cbeebies-special-day-remembering 
 
Sam talks about his Dad’s shiny  medal 
collection. 
Can you create you own medal? 
 
You could draw/paint a medal, or use a 
cake case or paper plate? If you want to 
be even more adventurous, you might 
want to make a salt 
dough medal? 
 

 
 
 

Outdoor adventures. 

This week, I’ve been doing lot’s of cooking. I’ve been making curries, 
stir fries and casseroles. Mr Saunders favourites are my cheese 
scones and my date and walnut cakes. I’m learning lots of new skills 
and have spent some time in my garden. Stay safe everyone, missing 
all of you.  

Mrs Saunders. 

William’s squirrel adventure Hi everyone,  

It continues to feel strange not having 

the Perry Hall family all together, but 

we are thankful that we can 

communicate through class emails and 

phone messages. Your photos of the 

wonderful activities you are doing at 

home really help us all. Be good to 

your parents/carers as they are trying 

really hard to teach you new things.  I 

can not wait to see you all back, but in 

the meantime, stay safe and look after 

each other.  Mrs Russell 

Ella created mini-beasts 

using pebbles and paint. 

When she had finished, she 

made them a home. 

Elsie’s enormous 

sandy shoes 

The next day, William 

made a bird feeder out of 

a milk carton for the 

birds . . . and the squirrel! 

William felt upset when  a 

squirrel ate his  sunflower 

plant. He made a   ‘no 

squirrels’ poster. 

Shamsher enjoys 

planting at home. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6Hc_hRTEIH4&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6Hc_hRTEIH4&feature=youtu.be
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/radio/my-cbeebies-special-day-remembering
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/radio/my-cbeebies-special-day-remembering


It’s brilliant to see so many families working together in the kitchen at home. Cooking is a 
great learning opportunity. Listening to instructions, hand hygiene, weighing and            

measuring, pouring and mixing, waiting and most importantly– tasting!  

Here are some of the delicious foods we’ve seen since the last newsletter. 

Share this beautiful animation from 
Cbeebies which touches on the  topic 
of war for young children.  
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/
watch/poppies . 
 
 
 
 

Email us your poppy creations.  

Hi everyone, 

I have been looking at all of the fantastic 
photos you have been emailing in. They 
have put a big smile on my face. I miss you 
all and cannot wait to see you all again 
soon. In the meantime, stay safe look and 
after yourselves . 

Mrs Heer 

VE day . Talk  about your past.  
See if you have any old family photographs that you can share. Talk 

about the photos and how you have changed.  
Talk to grandparents on the phone or a video call. Ask them to tell 

you a story about when they were little.  

Millie’s been making pizza! 

Her new favourite lunch. 

Neve has baked a  delicious 
cake topped with fresh 
strawberries! 

Phoebe has also made a 
cake. She then had a  
yummy afternoon tea with 
her family. 

To celebrate VE day, try some war time recipes on this link. Always ask a grown up to help 

https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t2-h-4750-wartime-recipe-booklet  

Simran’s scrumptious         
samosas! 

Fun with phonics at home 

Jack has been    

searching for       

objects at home 

that begin with 

the  /t/ sound. He 

has been         

practising his 

letter formation 

too!                    

Willow has been 

searching for letters 

whilst going for a walk.  

Have you tried these 

ideas? 

Which aeroplane will travel the furthest? 

Make some paper aeroplanes with your family 
and test how far they travel.  There are some  
templates on Twinkl.                                             

To receive free access, use 
‘PARENTSTWINKLHELPS' 

Or create your own using 
paper and 

your 
imagination  

 

 

 

On Friday 8th May, our country (as well as countries all across Europe) will come together 
to commemorate VE Day's 75th anniversary.  

VE Day stands for Victory In Europe Day and although it was not the end of the Second 
World War, it was the end of fighting in Europe. In 1945, this was a day of celebration, 
with street parties and celebrations lasting for days! As it's the 75th anniversary, we 
would like you to take part in this celebration too and across this newsletter you will find 
activities to help you do so.  

One way you could celebrate is by holding your own 'Stay At Home Street Party' by 
decorating your home in red, white and 
blue or bunting, wearing those colours and 
having your own picnic in the garden or in 
your home. Please send in any photos of 
your celebrations for us to share! 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/poppies
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/poppies
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t2-h-4750-wartime-recipe-booklet

